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Dear holly

My apologies | don't know how this escaped my attention.

The first matter is a question best answered by NESA particularly in terms of the new curriculum.

The second matter is something we would have to look at more closely before saying we would support or not. Staffing codes
are a matter that is subject to the joint Staffing Agreement between the Federation and the NSW Department of Education and
would have to be negotiated between the parties.

Thank you and apologies for the delay

Kelly Marks
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